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Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) Report for Proposed Development of 
Changi NEWater Factory 3 (CNF3)

PUB, Singapore’s National Water Agency, has completed the Environmental 
Impact Assessment (EIA) study for the proposed development of Changi NEWater 
Factory 3 (CNF3). CNF3 will be located in Changi Water Reclamation Plant (WRP) 
and reclaim treated used water from Changi WRP into ultra-clean and high-grade 
water to meet growing NEWater demand.

An EIA was conducted from 2021 to 2023 to evaluate the potential impact on 
environmental receptors arising from the development and operations of CNF3. 

The environmental study report is available for public viewing by appointment from 
18 Oct 2023 to 14 Nov 2023. PUB will consider all relevant public feedback before 
seeking final approval from the Government. Please contact Mr Tay Yu Xiang /  
Ms Li Yingnan at   tay_yu_xiang@pub.gov.sg / li_yingnan@pub.gov.sg to arrange for 
a viewing or to provide feedback.


